Kenai Peninsula Borough Planning Department

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Wayne Ogle, Assembly President

Members, Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly

THRU:

Charlie Pierce, Mayor

Max Best, Planning Director WB by SA.

FROM:

Bruce Wall, Planner

DATE:

September 3, 2019

RE:

Resolutions 2019-045, A Resolution Supporting the Kenai Peninsula Coordinated Public Transit-Human Services Transportation Plan to be Submitted to the State of Alaska Department of Transportation and

Public Facilities

This resolution was postponed at the previous assembly meeting to enable planning staff to incorporate additional details and data into the Coordinated Public Transit-Human Services Transportation Plan. Because of the collaborated effort in creating this document, any changes need to go through the same process. Planning staff anticipates that this will take place in the next few days.

Staff request that this Resolution be postponed to September 17, 2019.